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          25th June 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

The Holt School Colour Run – Friday 6th July for Year 10 and Year 9  

 
Hopefully your daughter will remember with affection her PTA Holt discos in Years 7 and 8 as 
we hear every year that nothing is put on for our older students..  
 
Our PTA have been searching for a suitable event for some time, and I am delighted to 
announce that we will be holding our very first ‘Colour Run’ for Years 9 and 10 after Sports day 
this year. As part of our research, Mrs Pearce even ran in the Windsor Color Run recently! 
 
Tickets for the run will cost £10.00 and students will receive a t-shirt, sunglasses and a 
drenching of colour powder whilst they complete a Holt School obstacle course around our 
track. 
 
The event will be fully supervised with tickets strictly limited to 200 which will be offered for sale 
to Years 10 only until the 29th June and then opened to Years 9 (subject to availability) from 
4.00pm on the 29th June until Thursday 5th July or until such time as tickets are sold out. (Year 
9’s unable to obtain a ticket will of course have priority to book next year.) 
 
If you agree that your daughter can take part, payment  MUST be made via Wisepay through 
which, as a parent, you will also confirm that you accept the attached terms and conditions. 
 
Girls will not be allowed to re-enter the school after the event but an area will be made available 
for them to change if required although we are assured that the ‘Colour’ will not be permanent! 
 
All funds raised will be donated to the new Friends of The Holt School and we hope that if the 
event is a success, the run will become part of our annual calendar and a happy memory for 
many students in future years. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Janet Perry     
School Business Manager      

 


